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11th October 2024

Ms. Verona Murphy, TD,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

PQ 40399/24* To ask the Minister for Health to provide an update on the
development of a Primary Care Centre in New Ross, County Wexford; and if he will
make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Murphy,

The HSE’s Primary Care Centre project for New Ross envisages people in the town and
surrounding areas accessing a full range of Community Healthcare and Primary Care
services in one location.

The project in New Ross is being delivered by way of the HSE’s Primary Care Centre
Operational Lease Model. The project is due to be re-advertised to the market later
this year.

The HSE is committed to the development of a new Primary Care Centre in New Ross.

Yours sincerely,

2 ‘\MJ\ e

Antho \O‘Ha a,
Estafes anager,
HSE Cﬁpltal and Estates Department.



